
 
 

 

Dear Landscape Architecture and Urbanism students, 

We would like to welcome you, MSc AUBS track of Urbanism students and MSc AUBS track of Landscape 
Architecture students, to the upcoming academic year of 2024-2025 at the TU Delft faculty of Architecture 
and the Built Environment. 

We would like to inform you on the opening activities. Please read this information carefully.  

 

Friday August 30: 

In order to welcome you properly, on Friday August 30 the study association Polis together with the 
Department of Urbanism of the Faculty of Architecture and the Built Environment of the TU Delft are 
organizing two activities for all fresh MSc1 Urbanism and Landscape Architecture students and involved 
staff: 

• 8.30-9.30: start of the day with coffee or tea at the picnic tables behind the Faculty of Architecture 
and the Built Environment (enter our faculty via the main entrance at the Julianalaan 134, 2628 BL 
Delft and go straight ahead via the model hall leaving the building at the back via the left rotating 
door or via the door at the left in the canteen. The picnic table are immediately visible). Make sure 
to bring your own cup in which your coffee or tea will be served! 

• 15.00-17.00: meet & greet in the Oostserre at the Faculty of Architecture and the Built Environment 
at the Julianalaan 134, 2628 BL Delft. 

With the start of the day with coffee or tea and the meet & greet session we want to give you the 
opportunity to get familiar with your fellow students of Urbanism and Landscape Architecture, the study 
association Polis and staff members.  

The faculty offers a plenary program* for all MSc1 Architecture, Urbanism and Building Sciences (AUBS) & 
Geomatics students on Friday August 30. The start of the day with coffee or tea and the meet & greet 
sessions of Urbanism and Landscape Architecture are integrated in this plenary program resulting in the 
setup: 

8.30-9.30 Start of the day Urbanism & Landscape Architecture  

Picnic tables behind the Faculty of Architecture and the Built Environment 

NB. make sure to bring your own cup in which your coffee or tea will be served! 

9.30-9.45 Walk to ECHO building TUD 

9.45 Doors open 

10.00-10.30 Welcome & Introduction  

10.30-12.45 Interculturality in BK education by Dr. Remon Rooij 



 
 

12.45-13.45 Lunch break 

13.45-14.45 Workshop Intercultural education 

14.45-15.00 Break 

15.00-17.00 Meet & Greet Urbanism & Landscape Architecture 

Oostserre Faculty of Architecture and the Built Environment 

17.00-18.00 Drinks with study associations 

 

* Please note that you also receive information on this MSc Kick-off program from the faculty's Education 
and Student Affairs. See for the latest updates on the program:  
https://www.tudelft.nl/en/student/a-be-student-portal/education/master-of-science/start-master 

 

Saturday August 31: 

On Saturday August 31 10.00-17.00 an excursion in Rotterdam or Delft is scheduled in smaller student 
groups. More information about the excursion on Saturday August 31 will be presented during the meet & 
greet session on Friday August 30. 

 

Monday September 2: 

Monday September 2 the academic year officially starts. We like to welcome all MSc1 Urbanism and 
Landscape Architecture students at 8.45 in the Oostserre at the faculty of Architecture and the Built 
Environment at the Julianalaan 134, 2628 BL Delft. 

 

Photo wall: 

In the faculty building near the secretariat of the Department of Urbanism a photo wall, with photos of all 
staff members and students, is present. We would like to ask you to reply to this 
email to D.Hellendoorn@tudelft.nl before August 22 and answer the following questions: 

1. my first name is… 
2. my surname is… 
3. my preferred pronouns are…(for example he/him, she/her, they/them or "prefer not to declare") 
4. I am a Landscape Architecture / Urbanism student (strike through which is not the case) 
And attach a photo showing your face (PDF file size portrait 60 mm width x 120 mm height, 300 PPI).  

Your photo will be put on the photo wall near the secretariat of the Department of Urbanism. 

 

https://www.tudelft.nl/en/student/a-be-student-portal/education/master-of-science/start-master
mailto:D.Hellendoorn@tudelft.nl


 
 

Online museum: 

And finally, enjoy the results of recently graduated Urbanism and Landscape Architecture students by 
visiting the online museum in which all gradation projects of Landscape Architecture, Urbanism and 
Geomatics of TU Delft are exhibited via https://onlinemuseum.weblog.tudelft.nl 

We are looking forward to welcoming you all! 

Kind regards, 

  

Polis - study association for master students in Urbanism and Landscape Architecture 
(board@polistudelft.nl) 

Eric Luiten - track coordinator of Landscape Architecture (E.A.J.Luiten@tudelft.nl) 

Lei Qu - track coordinator of Urbanism (L.Qu@tudelft.nl) 

 

Disclaimer 

This email is intended for all students who are registered for the MSc AUBS track Urbanism and the MSc AUBS track 
Landscape Architecture at TU Delft 2024-2025. This email is not a proof of registration. No rights can be derived from 
this email. 
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